

## दिल्ली बाल अधिकार संरक्षण आयोग दिल्ली सरकार

DELHI COMMISSION FOR PROTECTION OF CHILD RIGHTS GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI

D.O. No. F6(12)/DCPCR/2021-2022 /CPPB

Dated: 28th January 202

कुलपति कार्यालय VC's OFFICE डायरी संख्या Diary No ....7.88 विनाक Date.... 09-02-22

Dear Prof. Yogesh Singh,

I am writing this letter to seek your help in circulating the 'Call for Submission' to your faculty and research students for Children First: Journal on Children's Lives, the bi-annual Journal of the Delhi Commission for Protection of Child Rights (DCPCR), Government of Delhi.

The first issue of the Journal, published in November 2021, captured the initial impact, experiences and mitigating efforts in the context of the first year of the pandemic.

To further document, analyse and address the continued impact on children in the Indian context in the second year of the pandemic, Children First - Journal on Children's Lives welcomes contributions for its next issue. The theme for the next issue is 'Second Year of COVID-19 Pandemic- Disrupted Childhoods, Disrupted Education'.

The submission may focus on educational issues, but need not be limited to it and may well focus on social and emotional issues, immunisation, nutrition, child protection and legal issues too.

The submission may be in the form of original research, implementation challenges essay, best practices or critiques/commentary on different domains related to children as defined above.

Detailed guidelines are attached to the email for your reference. The same are available on our website too in the "Journal" section.

We are happy to introduce our journal's editorial team led by Dr. Venita Kaul and includes Prof. Vimala Ramachandran, Dr. Vandana Prasad, Prof. Mahesh Menon and Dr. Suraj Yengde.

The Journal's Advisory Board is chaired by Justice (Retd.) Madan Lokur and includes Ms. Sujatha K Rao, Mr. Gyanendra Badgaiyan, Ms. Enakshi Ganguly, Mr. Alex Beard, Ms Soledad Herrero and Ms. Rushda.

I urge you to kindly share this opportunity with your faculty and research scholars. In case of any queries/clarifications, please reach out to childrenfirst.jocl@gmail.com.

Yours sincerely

Apurag Kundu) Chairperson

Prof. Yogesh Singh Vice Chancellor University of Delhi South Campus Benito Juarez Marg, South Moti Bagh, New Delhi-110021 Email: vc@du.ac.in